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Re-Enrollment of Current BIS Students for the Year 2019-2020 

The “Re-Enrollment Form” will be sent home with all BIS students 
on Sunday, January 13th, 2019. This is to early identify parents               
re-enrollment plans for the next academic year 2019-2020.           
To make sure you receive the form, it will also be sent to all 
parents by e-mail. Please make sure the form is returned to the 
Admissions Office by Sunday, 20th January in order to secure a 
spot for your child at BIS for the next academic year.    
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2nd Semester of KG After-School Club  

We are pleased to announce that the KG After-School Club will run starting from January 
27, 2019 until June 3, 2019. The aim of the club is to give parents the opportunity to 
engage their children in extra activities, where they can have a variety of fun things to do 
after school and to give the parents the option/flexibility to do less commuting, especially 
since this has become a greater challenge with increased road traffic. We advise you to 
book your place as soon as possible to avoid disappointment since seats are limited, 
enrollment will be on a first come, first serve basis. The enrollment form has been sent to 
all KG parents via email or you can get the form by visiting our website. Please fill out and 
sign the form and return it back to the school secretary no later than January 24, 2019.     
 

Dates to Remember 
January 15: Professional Development Day for staff, all students 
released at 12:00 pm (No KG after-school club). 
January 20 – 24: MS/HS Semester exams – MAP Testing for KG2 & ES.    

January 24: End of 1st Semester. 
 

January 27: 2nd Semester of KG After-School Club begins. 
                      3rd Session of After-School Clubs begin.   
January 29: Report Cards Sent Home.  
 

January 30 & 31: Parent Teacher Conferences until 4:00 pm, early 
release for all students at 12:00 pm (No After-school club or KG club). 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Letter of the week “D” 
Our students are really enjoying the letter “D” activities. KG2 students had many activities recognize the capital 

and lowercase letter and the sound of the letter. They spent a lot of time throughout the week practicing writing 

their new letter, identify the letter and associate it with the sound. Children had a great week of learning in 

Kindergarten! Next week children will learn the letter “E”. 
 

 

 

ES Students Awards  

Congratulations to all students who received awards this week for 

showing the three BIS values: thinking flexibly, persisting and 

striving for accuracy. We couldn’t be more proud of all the winners. 

 
3rd Session of After-School Clubs  

After-School Clubs registration for ES & MS 

begin and the clubs will run starting from 

January 27, 2019 until March 6th, 2019. 

Please fill out and sign the registration forms 

no later than January 31, 2019. You can get 

the registration forms by visiting our website.  

 

 

Attendance   

This week the overall attendance is 94 %. 

This is good, keep it up! 
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